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ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS 
Special Called 

Public Meeting 
Public Access: Electronically 

April 17, 2021 
 

Meeting Summary 
 
 The Alabama State Board of Medical Examiners met in person and via videoconference, 
April 17, 2021, to elect its officers for the 2021 – 2022 Board term. 
 
 Access to the public portion of the meeting was provided via a conference call number 
posted at www.albme.org, a link to which was included on the meeting notice posted to the 
Secretary of State’s website. 
 
 Mark H. LeQuire, M.D., was elected Chairman and Charles M.A. Rogers, IV, M.D., was 
elected Vice-Chairman.  
 
 The meeting was adjourned. 

http://www.albme.org/

